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                                   Pastoral Care provided by the Society of Christ Fathers 
 
   
   

  Pastoral Team: 
   

  Fr. Waldemar Matusiak, SChr  
                                 /Pastor/ 
 

  Fr.  Pawel Marek, SChr  
                       /Associate Pastor/ 
   

  Deacon Andrzej Rychlicki 

 

 

Weekday Masses (in Polish): 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday – 7:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, Thursday – 10:00 a.m. 
First Friday of the Month - 10:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 
 

Weekend Masses 
First Saturday of the Month – 10:00 a.m.  
Saturday - 5:00 p.m. (English), 7:00 p.m. (Polish)                            
Sunday (all in Polish) 
        - 8:30 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:30 p.m., 7:30 p.m. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  
Mon., Wed., Fri., - 6:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, Thursday – 9:00 a.m. 
First Friday of the Month – 9:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.  
First Saturday of the Month – 9:00 a.m.  
 

Sacrament of Penance 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday: 6:00-6:45 p.m. 
Tuesday, Thursday: 9:00-9:45 a.m. 
Saturday: 4:00-4:45 p.m. and 6:00-6:45 p.m.                              
Sunday: 8:00-8:15 a.m.; 10:00-10:15 a.m.;  

              12:00-12:15 p.m. and 7:00-7:15 p.m. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism  
Call the office for available date.  
Godparents must be 16 years of age and confirmed. 
They must submit a Sponsor Certificate from their 
parish priest before baptism.  

 

Sacrament of The Sick  
Please call the priest at any time.  
  

Sacrament of Marriage     
Apply one year in advance – marriage preparation 
classes are obligatory. 

                

 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday through Friday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 

Office Services 
Referral letters and eligibility forms can be requested only 
by active parish members, officially registered at the 
Church for a minimum of six months. Please call ahead. 
 

Parish Registration 
We are an ethnic/personal parish, which means that the 
members of our parish are those who are formally 
registered. The registration form can be obtained from 
Parish Office, church or on-line. Once filled, form can be 
thrown into the offering basket or forwarded to the 
office. Please inform us of any address changes. 
 

PARISH ENVELOPES 
Parishioners who wish to help the Parish financially can 
do so using offering envelopes. Regular users receive 
them once a year, usually in the month of December. 
New ones are asked to contact the Parish Office, fill the 
registration form, and check the “offering envelopes” 
box. 
Contributions for the church are tax-deductible. Income 
tax return forms are distributed to Parishioners at the end 
of January.  
 

Lectors and Ushers Services 
If interested, contact Aggie Gomez (416-292-5707) 
 

Masks are mandatory.  A physical 2 m (6 ft) distance, will 
be maintained. Families from the same household may 
be seated together but must be 2 m from any non-
household members.  
 

Online Masses 
https://www.stmichaelscathedral.com/live/  
www.dailytvmass.com     www.youtube.com/dailytvmass 
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FEBRUARY 6, 2022                                   FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

First reading: Is 6,1-2a, 3-8. 
Responsorial Psalm: In the sight of the angels I will sing your 

praises, Lord. 
Second Reading: 1 Cor 15:1-11. 
Gospel: Lk 5:1-11. 
 

  
Saturday – February 5, 2022 

5pm. † Maria BARTOSZAK                                                                                                                               
 

Saturday – February 12, 2022 
5pm. †† Raymond and Lily BARBOZA 
Prayers of the faithful: †† Maria and Joaquim MONTEIRO        (C. L. Pereira)  

 

 

IN THE READINGS THIS SUNDAY we are invited to reflect on the 
call to discipleship that we all receive as Christians. Just as Jesus 
called His first disciples to closely follow Him, so too are we called to 
follow Him in an ever deeper way through our commitment to 
stewardship. 
In the Gospel today we see Jesus getting into Peter’s fishing boat so 
that He could preach to the vast crowds that had come to see Him. 
Jesus used Peter’s possessions to help with His ministry. Peter, like 
a good disciple, obeyed and cooperated with Jesus’ request and 
Jesus was able to further spread the Good News to those who had 
gathered around Him. 
There are many ways in which God can use us to serve Him. Let us 
echo the words of the prophet Isaiah in the first reading and boldly 
say to God, “Here am I; send me!” 
 

 
WORLD DAY OF THE SICK 2022 
The Universal Church will celebrate the Thirtieth World Day of the 
Sick (established by St. Pope John Paul II in 1993) on Friday, 
February 11 - the liturgical memorial of Our Lady of Lourdes. 
This occasion is an opportunity to pray for the sick and recognize 
those who provide them assistance and care.  
In our church, during the Mass at 7.00 p.m. the sacrament of the 
anointing of the sick will be administered. 
 
DONATIONS FROM THE MANGER 
During the Christmas season, $220.00 was raised at the manger, 
which we donated to pro-life movements in Canada. 
 

 

FIRST COLLECTIVE MASS 
On Wednesday, February 9, we will celebrate the so-called collective 
Holy Mass (the Holy Mass in several intentions). These intentions will 
be presented before the commencement of the Holy Mass, and then 
they will be offered to the Holy Mother during the prayers to Our Lady 
of Perpetual Help - after the Mass. Two more such Masses will be 
celebrated in February: on February 16 and 23. 
 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP VIRTUAL SESSIONS  
A special bereavement support group series will be hosted on 
Tuesdays, March 1, 8, 15, 22 and 29 from 7 to 8:30 p.m. Grieving 
with Great HOPE is a Catholic faith-based program that consists of a 
five-week grief support workshop using a video on-demand format 
available on FORMED. It offers a prayerful, practical and personal 
approach for anyone who is grieving the loss of a loved one. There is 
no cost to attend, but online registration is required. https://bit.ly/BS-
RegisterMar2022  by February 22, 2022. 
 

PROJECT RACHEL – PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL. 
Project Rachel at St. Mary of Egypt Refuge is offering a weekend 
retreat, April 1-3, 2022, for women who have been hurt by abortion. 
You can speak with someone who understands and cares, and have 
a chance to begin the healing from loss and grief. Phone 289-691-
6840 (it is answered Tuesday and Thursdays from 6-9 p.m. and 
Saturdays from 12-4 p.m. Messages can be left at any time), or e-
mail ProjectRachel@stmarysrefuge.org. 
 

THE TORONTO CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD IS 
ACTIVELY RECRUITING FOR THE POSITIONS OF: certified and 
uncertified French Teachers, Construction Technology Teachers, 
and Supply: Secretaries, Education Assistants, Designated Early 
Childhood Educators, Caretakers, Supply and Permanent Certified 
and Uncertified Library. 
Applications are to be submitted online through 
www.ApplyToEducation.com Applications will not be accepted by 
email. For more information, please visit www.tcdsb.org/careers  
Email inquiries can be sent to hr.recruitment@tcdsb.org  
 

CHOOSING TO BE PART OF THE CHURCH  
A day retreat open to men and women - Monday, February 28 – 9 
a.m. to 3 p.m. at Manresa Jesuit Spiritual Renewal Centre (2325 
Liverpool Rd., Pickering). The day will start at 9 a.m. with coffee and 
muffins. There will be sessions in the chapel on the theme, “Choosing 
to be part of the Church.” There will be time for private prayer, 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and reconciliation. Lunch is 
provided. The day ends with Mass. Facilitated by Fr. Robert Foliot, 
SJ. A suggested offering of $50 per person. Register: www.manresa-
canada.ca  Contact: registration@manresa.ca or: 905-839-2864. 
 

IF YOU MOVED - PLEASE KEEP US UP TO DATE 
NOT REGISTERED? – PLEASE, SIGN UP! 

 

=================================================== 
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